
 

Meet The Teacher Year 2 2023/24 

It was lovely to see you at our welcome meeting. Just a reminder of the information. 

 

 Mrs Waters teaches Hazel Class Wednesday to Friday and Mrs Langley teaches them on 

Mondays and Tuesdays. We are supported by Mrs Carter/Mrs French. 

              Mrs Jarvis teaches Year 2 when we are planning or in meetings. 

 

We want the children to be happy, calm and confident and we expect them to be  

Ready, Respectful and Safe 

 

We have high expectations of behaviour and progress. 

We encourage the children to do their best through: 

House points 

As you are aware, your child is in a “house.” (Humford, Bolam, Plessey, Simonside, Kielder.) 

They earn “house points” for their house for excellent work, homework, effort, respectful 

behaviour, manners etc. The house points are counted up each week and the winning house 

each half term is awarded a house treat.  

Golden Book 

We have a golden assembly on Friday. We put the names of two children who have excelled in 

the golden book. They may excel in effort, behaviour or in their work. They can stand up if 

they wish to and receive a sticker and a small prize. All children will have a turn in the book. 

Traffic lights 

We have a traffic light system. If a child is not ready, respectful or safe, they are told that 

they are on amber light which is a warning. If inappropriate choices continue, they will move 

to red and the child will miss some playtime. Children start each new session on green. 

TOP DOG 

The class will discuss and vote on who has been ready, respectful and safe all week and that 

child will be the Top Dog. They will get a certificate and have the trophy all week. 

Marble Jar of Good Choices 

The children earn a marble for our class jar for good choices, following the golden rules and 

working hard. We listen to the sound of our success as it drops. We get a treat chosen by 

the children when the jar is full. 

PHSE lessons 

We have planned Personal, Health, Social, Emotional lessons each week where we give the 

children the opportunity to discuss their views, concerns, feelings, choices and experiences 

openly and honestly. We talk about how to be safe both at home and at school and who to 

talk to if we feel unsafe. 


